EAGLES RESERVE
Landscape Improvement

Notice

You may have noticed all the work being done at EAGLES RESERVE

THE NEXT STEP FOR THE LANDSCAPE IMPROVEMENTS WILL BE PHASE # 4 AND
PHASE 5. WORK IS SHEDULED TO START NOVEMBER 18, 2019 AND WILL TAKE
APPROXIMATELY TWO (2) WEEKS.

PHASE # 4

The updating of the landscaping in the front of 1717-1719 Arabian Lane...1723-1725
Arabian Lane...1729-1731 Arabian Lane...1720-1726 Arabian Lane....1710-1716 Arabian
Lane

PHASE # 5

The updating of the landscaping in the front of 1735-1737 Arabian Lane...1741-1743
Arabian Lane...1749-1751 Arabian Lane...1730-1736 Arabian Lane....1740-1746 Arabian
Lane

The home designs will be individually coordinated using existing plants that are cohesive
with the enhanced look desired.

The crew will do their best not to disrupt your regular daily routine, however, for some tree
removal you may be asked to temporarily remove your vehicles from your driveway.

THANK YOU for your patience and cooperation during the projects that will make a positive change in

your neighborhood!
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